
 

 

April 13, 2023 
 
Ms. Mia Veltri 
Low-No/Bus Grant Program Manager 
Federal Transit Administration 
1200 New Jersey Ave, SE 
Washington, DC 20590 
 
 
Subject: Letter of Commitment for the State of Maine, Biddeford Saco Old Orchard Beach 
Transit and CityLink/AVCOG LoNo Application 
 
Dear Ms. Veltri: 
 
Proterra Inc (Proterra) is pleased to provide this letter of commitment to the State of Maine 
along with Biddeford Saco Old Orchard Beach Transit and CityLink/AVCOG in support of your 
proposed capital acquisition and deployment of more zero-emission transit buses in response to 
FTA’s LoNo grant program. Proterra is excited to continue to work with the State of Maine, 
Biddeford Saco Old Orchard Beach Transit and CityLinki/AVCOG to deliver clean, quiet 
transportation to the communities of the State of Maine.  
 
The State of Maine, Biddeford Saco Old Orchard Beach Transit and CityLink/AVCOG proposed 
project will deploy six (6) more 35’ ZX5+ Proterra zero emission battery-electric buses in the 
state along with turn-key installation of two (2) more 180kW charging infrastructure. This will 
bring the total number of Proterra buses to 12 in the State of Maine. Participation in the LoNo 
grant program will help the State of Maine further reduce emissions and lower the total cost of 
ownership of its transit fleet.  
 
As the market leader of battery-electric buses in North America and the State of Maine’s 
partner, Proterra brings considerable experience and reliability to the project as the bus OEM 
partner selected by the State of Maine.   
 
Proterra pledges its full commitment to the State of Maine’s goal to provide environmentally 
friendly, Altoona-tested transportation to the citizens of Maine. Proterra looks forward to 
participating with the State of Maine on this project. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Lauren Cochran Scoville 
Vice President of Sales, Transit 
Proterra Inc 


